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Happy April! 

These are certainly strange times with the current pandemic, 
and the AGO is not immune to these changes.  However, I 
hope that during this “quarantine” period, you’ve had some 
time to relax.  Perhaps you’ve finally learned that piece you’ve 
left in the bench for years, finished the last chapter of that book 
on your nightstand, listened to the birds on your back porch, or 
simply took the time to just sit and be still.  

Given these circumstances, our April and May programs will be 
canceled.  I have talked with our presenter for the April 
program and he has been gracious enough to offer to give his 
harpsichord presentation next season, and our Officer 
Installation Luncheon will be incorporated in our September 
event.   

The “upcoming events” section in this newsletter has been 
edited with what I know is canceled (and is quite sparse), and 
I’m sure many others are canceled as well.  As I will not be able 
to send an email out for each individual program, please 
contact the venue or church before you show up to an empty 
parking lot.   

With just a few more details to iron out in our program year for 
next year, the Executive Committee has been working hard to 
create a great lineup for our 75th anniversary, and I will 
announce the programs in our May newsletter.   

Also, please make sure you take a couple of minutes to vote by 
email for our new officers.  As always, thank you for being part 
of the Lexington Chapter, and I hope you stay healthy and safe 
during this time.  

James 
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Upcoming Events 

Concert - Cully Bell, collaborative piano, EKU (3:30pm) 
Evensong with the Cathedral Choir (4:00pm) 
Christ Church Cathedral, Lexington, KY 
 
SCAPA Madrigal Singers Concert, Ryan Marsh, Conductor 
Christ Church Cathedral, Lexington, KY 

 
 
 

 
 

5.17.20 
 
 
 
5.22.20 
7:30pm 

For inclusion in the newsletter calendar for local music events, please contact James Humlong at james.humlong@gmail.com.  
Due to space limitations, events will be listed for the current and following month.  You can find events beyond that timeframe on 

our website, www.agolexington.org. 

Mark DeAlba presenting a Buxtehude work at the March 
Masterclass with Paul Barte 

 Please note this is subject to change.  Please contact the venue/church 
hosting each event to confirm.  All AGO sponsored programs are 

canceled until further notice due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
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Chapter News 
 
 

March Program 

Elections 

Our March Program was a two-day event, featuring 
LexAGO’s good friend, Dr. Paul Barte, from Ohio 
University.   Friday evening, March 6, Paul gave a 
concert in costume as J. S. Bach, where he presented 
an all-Bach program and discussed each piece, as 
perhaps Bach himself would have introduced the 
pieces.  With many in attendance from both the 
chapter and the community, this was a great way to 
celebrate Bach’s birthday month.  The very Baroque 
color of the organ at Maxwell Street Presbyterian 
Church added a nice touch to the program as well.   

Saturday’s masterclass was also Baroque themed, 
although Dr. Barte was not in costume for this session! 
Mark DeAlba presented Praeludium in g minor, BuxWV 
149, by Buxtehude, and James Humlong played Ich ruf’ 
zu dir, Herr Jesu Christ, BWV 639, by J. S. Bach.  Dr. Barte 
was very helpful in explaining Baroque technique, 
ornamentation, registration, and the history behind 
these pieces.  It was a very informative session and an 
enjoyable weekend.   

Your Nominating Committee, chaired by Ted 
Gentry, has met and is pleased to recommend 
the following people for the Executive 
Committee for the 2020-2022 term: 

 

Dean – Jane Johnson 

Subdean – Brian Hunt 

Treasurer/Registrar – Anna Pan (incumbent) 

Secretary – Grant Holcomb 

Member-At-Large 2023 (3 year term) – Gabrielle 
Manion 

Please cast your ballot by email to current 
Secretary Tina Wagoner at organazi@gmail.com 
no later than Friday, April 24, at 5:00pm so they 
can be tallied and announced in the May 
Newsletter. 

Dr. Paul Barte as J. S. Bach 

Bored stuck at home in 
quarantine? Many 
performance venues such 
as The Metropolitan 
Opera, Broadway shows, 
the Seattle Symphony, 
and others are offering 
broadcasts of old 
performances online, all 
available for free to keep 
you entertained. 
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The World’s Finest Pianos 

ThePianoShop.net    (859) 266-0633 
Matt Grossman , Owner 

Piano Craftsman Since 1975 
(502) 553-5171 • Matt@ThePianoShop.net 

Sales & Service 
Serving Lexington and Central Kentucky  

Since 1990 
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Lutheran Church of St. Andrew 

Franklin, TN 

1970 Aeolian-Skinner, opus 1511 

Clementine 

Nashville, TN 

1905 George Kilgen & Son 

Milnar Organ Company, LLC 
3165 Hill Road 

Eagleville, TN 37060 
1-877-244-6177 

Organ Builders  

Restorations & Additions 

Serving the Southeast 

Since 1968 
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CLASSIC ORGANS 
Representing…. 

 

Visit us at:  
www.classicorgans.net 

 
Digital, Hybrid and Console Replacement 

 
Tom Magee 

tom@classicorgans.net 
800-234-4811 

 
Inspiring People to Worship 
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F I R S T  P R E S B Y T E R I A N  C H U R C H  
K n o x v i l l e ,  T e n n e s s e e 
The church’s 1963, III/55 electro-pneumatic, pipe organ received a 
complete renovation including a new console, releathering, revoicing, 
additional ranks and new classical style façades.             Reinstalled 2018 

 

B  R U L E  &  C O M P A N Y  
N E W  M A R K E T ,  T E N N E S S E E  
w w w . b r u l e o r g a n s . c o m  
O R G A N S  O F  S I N G U L A R  M E R I T  


